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Items approved by a commission, which includes our Leadership Team, 
Commission on Ministry (COM) and Commission on Preparation for Ministry 
(CPM), were approved in accordance with the responsibilities assigned by our 
Bylaws and Manual of Operations as well as the Book of Order (G-3.0109 and 
G-3.0307) and are reported here for the information of the Presbytery. Our 
commissions have been given the authority to consider and conclude matters 
referred to them by the Presbytery. 
 
Any presbyter may request that an item within the Commission Reports be 
clarified. Any questions or comments on these actions will be reported back to 
the respective commission. 
 
Items in the Stated Clerk Report are included here for the information of the 
Presbytery. 

 
 
 
The following reports are included: 
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1.  Leadership Team Report 
 
The following is a summary of actions taken on behalf of the Presbytery of Grand Canyon in accordance with the responsibilities 
granted to the Leadership Team under the Bylaws and/or Manual of Administrative Operations of the Presbytery: 
 
Actions taken at the October 5, 2022 meeting 
 
Elected, on behalf of the Presbytery, the following persons as presented by the Nominations sub-
committee of Operations: 
 

 Commission on Preparation for Ministry Congregational Resourcing Committee 
 2025 TE Peggy Roberts (Validated) 2025 Estawri Khjeek (Evangelical Arabic NWC) 

 
Regarding the Administrative Commission (AC) working with Valley Presbyterian Church: 
 

Approved that when AC Moderator George Prohaska is unable to attend a meeting, due to his duties as 
Pastor at Gilbert Presbyterian Church, AC member Janice Palmer will serve as Moderator with all 
authority granted the moderator of the Administrative Commission. 
 

Approved TE Erik Khoobyarian, who has served as a consultant to the AC, to serve on the Valley 
Administrative Commission as its work transitions to face-to-face negotiations with Valley 
representatives. 
 
 


